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Whatõs Happening This Week  

Greetings 
 
Thank you for your support of the Colour Your Day Mufti 
Day last Friday for the families of the victims of the 
mosque shootings. We raised $401.00. Please keep the 
Muslim Community in your thoughts and prayers. 
 
Congratulations to our Room 7 and 8 students who led 
the Parish Stations of the Cross last Friday. They  
presented The Stations most prayerfully. It is wonderful 
for our students to have the opportunity to lead within the 
parish. Thank you to the parents who supported their 
children by attending. It was great to see you there. 
 
This Friday we have a Mufti Day for the PFA Easter Raf-
fle. Please provide your child with an item for the Easter 
Raffle. Please check the information on what items to 
bring elsewhere in this newsletter. Please ensure that 
you sell your tickets. You must return the forms with the 
money by next Tuesday 2 April. 
 
We have our first disco of the year on Friday April 5. The 
theme for the disco is Fantasy if your child wishes to 
dress up. Junior Disco is 5:30 to 6:45 and the Seniors 
7:00 to 8:30. 
 
Best wishes 
Denis 

School Diary  

 
29 Mar Full School Assembly 
  Led by Room 4 
 
29 Mar Mufti day (to bring items 
  for the Easter raffle) 
 
2 April Raffle Tickets due back 
   
4 April Swimming Centrals 
 
5 April Full School Mass 
 
5 April School Disco 
  Yr 1-4 5:30pm to 6:45pm 
  Yr 5-8  7:00pm to 8:30pm 
 
10 April Year 8 Villa Maria College 
  School Library 
  7:00pm to 8:30pm 
   
12 April  End of Term 1  
29 April Start of Term 2 

PFA Easter Raffle  
 

Reminder:  
raffle tickets due back to school 
office by Tues 2nd April. 

PFA  Mufti  Friday 29th March   
 
Please bring an item to go in our Easter Raffle. 
Each classroom will have a 
box for collection. 
You can bring Easter eggs, 
Easter treats, Easter themed 
toy, box of chocolates. 
Please do NOT bring - 
canned food, general gro-
cery, hot cross buns or food items with an expiry 
before 10th April.  

 

 

School Disco ï Friday 5th April 
 
Theme: Fantasy 
 
Juniors (Yrs 1-4) 
5:30pm ï 6.45pm 
 
Seniors (Yrs 5-8)  
7pm ï 8.30pm 
 
Gold coin entry. 
Sweets and drinks 
available for sale. 
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Welcome to Amiya. We hope you enjoy 
your time at OLV. 

Prayer Packs  

This weekôs Prayer Packs go to Ella, Maia, Ronan, Iyla, Tia, Kerby, Juliet, Serena and Ela D. 
 

Please bring the Prayer Packs back on Friday morning. 

Welcome to OLV  
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 PFA  

From the DRS  

Iƻǿ ƛǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ [Ŝƴǘ ƎƻƛƴƎΚ  IŀǾŜ ȅƻǳ ƭŜǘ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦ Řƻǿƴ ŀǘ ŀƭƭΚ LŦ ǎƻΣ ƛǘϥǎ ƻƪΦ  .ǳǘ ƛǘΩǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘ 
ŀƎŀƛƴΣ ŀƴŘ ǘǊȅ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ǘƻ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳΩǾŜ ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŘ ǘƻ ǳƴǝƭ 9ŀǎǘŜǊΦ  

40 bags in 40 days  
During Lent we are taking part in the 40 Bags for 40 Days initiative which a lot of schools in the diocese are 
participating in.  
 
Please bring any items such as clothes, toys, books or non perishable food and put into the purple boxes lo-
cated in the classrooms. 
 

OLV PFA (Parents and Friends Association) - Meeting on Monday 1st 
April, 7pm in the staffroom. All parents/caregivers welcome.  

Congratulations  

Congratulations to Connor who 
received ñMost Improved Playerò 
at his cricket prizegiving.  
Well done. 

Community Notices  
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I am Jacinta O'Reilly and I am part of a year 13 business group from Villa Maria College who are making 
a holiday box full of fun activities for parents to purchase for their kids to keep them occupied during the 
holidays. This includes activities like toys, books, puzzles and other fun activities. Part of our vision is to 
form a sustainable business, we aim to do this by incorporating a toy send back system.  Could you please 
complete the survey below so we can get an idea of what parents might want in the boxes. 
 
Please cut and paste to your browser:  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVA61JXTtugIYGXIGhS9YmrZ1Xhr8XeKT-
LwaKGNvPS5O2eQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Community Notices  

The Antarctic Centre 
 
 
ñExperience Antarcticaò $69.00 (6 ï 12yrs) 

Do your children like adventure and having fun then during the holidays have them join the  
explorers at the Antarctic Centre! They will discover the Little Blue Penguins, chill out in the 
snow and ice room, ride the awesome Hagglund, find out how to survive in Antarctica, play 

games and much much moreé! 
The adventures will be running Mon 15th ï Thurs 18

th
 April 2019 from 9.00am  ï 4.30pm during 

the first week of the holidays, and as each day is different book for one day or more!. 
  

ñBe a Penguin Keeper for a Dayò $79.00 (10 -13yrs) 
Join our penguin keepers and assist them in their daily routine to look after the Little Blue and White Flippered  
Penguins. Includes an exclusive back stage access to other areas including the vet room and penguin feeding pulpit. 

Other activities include the 4D and Hagglund Ride. 

This programme will be running Mon 15th ï Thurs 18
th
 April 2019 from 9.00am ï 4.30pm during 

first week of the school holidays. 
Limited number of places each day. 

  

  
All bookings are now via our 
websiteðcut and paste to 
browser 
https://www.iceberg.co.nz/our-
experiences/school-holiday-
programmes/ 
 

https://www.iceberg.co.nz/our-experiences/school-holiday-programmes/
https://www.iceberg.co.nz/our-experiences/school-holiday-programmes/
https://www.iceberg.co.nz/our-experiences/school-holiday-programmes/
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Community Notices  

Are you a self-motivated, experienced office  
administrator all-rounder? 
Are you tech-savvy, organised and great at social 
media promotion and problem solving? 
Do you have a friendly, approachable manner 
and a can-do attitude? 
 
Consider joining our small, friendly team. 
Bring your book keeping experience, computer 
skills, ability to multi task and prioritise to  
provide outstanding administrative support to 
staff, Trustees and visitors at the John Paul II 
Centre for Life. 
For information or a position description please 
call Maria 351 3225 or email: director@jp2.org.nz 
Maria Schmetzer 

Director John Paul II Centre for Life 
Phone: +64 03 3513 225 
Cell phone: +64 272 167 000 
www.jp2.org.nz 

The Patricia Paul School of Dance, 

your local dance school, is currently giving 

Jazz and Ballet lessons in your area. The schoolôs  
director is teacher, choreographer & ex-ballet 
dancer Patricia Paul A.R.A.D. (London). Ballet 
lessons from 3 years through to Advanced, and 
all levels in Jazz, Contemporary, Tumble and Hip 
Hop starting from age 7.  
For all enquiries please phone 372-9191 or 
email info@studioone.co.nz 

mailto:director@jp2.org.nz
http://www.jp2.org.nz/

